
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Charles Grassley 
135 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Senator Grassley: 
 
First and foremost, thank you for serving Iowans in the United States Senate.  I have great 
respect for your commitment to making Iowa a great place to live.  It is my pleasure to 
enthusiastically support Amy Solomon for the Assistant Attorney General position. 
 
My name is Beth Skinner. I have worked with Amy over the past 7-8 years.  I worked with her 
through my roles as a policy advisor, Director of Reentry, Research Director, and Director of 
Corrections.  I have worked with Amy on several projects over the years and have been 
thoroughly impressed with her ability to collaborate, provide leadership, and create a vision. 
 
Amy Solomon is a leader in the field of criminal justice.  She is innovative, progressive, and 
strategic when looking at how best to improve the field of criminal justice.  I am confident Amy 
will excel as Assistant Attorney General and will proudly serve Americans, ensure our criminal 
justice systems will continue to improve, and strive for equal justice.  It has been an honor to 
know and work with Amy and I highly recommend her for Assistant Attorney General.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. 
 
Feel free to contact me at 319-594-5865 or bethskinner@yahoo.com. I am happy to answer any 
questions or elaborate on Amy’s qualifications and achievement.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Beth A. Skinner 
2015 34th Street 
Des Moines, Iowa 50310 
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